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WE'VE LAUNCHED OUR NEW WEBSITE AND
WE'RE EXCITED TO INTRODUCE YOU TO OUR NEW LOOK!

After months of hard work and dedication, HCC is proud to announce the launch of its new website
which coincides with our expanding role as one of the community based leaders in comprehensive
care and treatment to marginalized people of Brooklyn — specifically Caribbean immigrants. The new
site launch is available at www.hccinc.org.

Since being established in 1982 as Haitian Centers Council, HCC has worked diligently to bolster our
presence across Brooklyn in any way that only we could, whether that was providing client-focused
health social services, assistance with immigration filings, HIV care coordination, adult

literacy, hosting community education events or being a news source for the Caribbean community.

When you visit our new site, you’ll learn how we have made a significant impact, as well as get a
sense of the passion and dedication of the work we've done in the community for over 36 years.

The new HCC website provides a clear message to the general public about who we are, what we
stand for, sharing our successes, and where our value lies when developing, delivering and
maintaining culturally-competent health and social services throughout New York City.
www.hccinc.org also boasts a clean design and intuitive and consistent site-wide navigation system
with improved menu functionality that directs you to the information most relevant to you and your
needs. It is also fully responsive with mobile devices, making it easy to navigate on a wide range of
web browsers and portable devices.

We've introduced a range of new content to the website, including a detailed description of our
tailored health services and programs, video and photo content, and new schedules of events and
activities. Our popular FITBK page has received a much needed face lift enabling you to navigate
through our calendar of events and register for special fithess events, with updates right on the page,
and access to videos, photos and real time news

Going forward, we will continue to communicate regularly, update content with helpful information,
articles, news, newsletters, agency announcements and success stories through our website. We
also plan to continue adding more multimedia content and program information to provide you with all
of the information you need to evaluate our health services - and choose the right one for you.

We’re really proud of the new website and feel it will create a fresh experience, and easy access
you’re looking for when you pay us a visit online. Check out the new website here: www.hccinc.org



http://www.hccinc.org/
http://www.hccinc.org/
http://www.hccinc.org/

